
SMITHVILLE AREA FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT
REGULAR MEETING
August 24, 2021

 
The regular monthly meeting of the Smithville Area 

Fire Protection District was called to order by Chairwoman 
Debbie Childress at 7:00 p.m. Board members present were 
Debbie Childress, Bob Painter, Charlie Waters, Brian 
Laybourne, and Ken Wilson.  

The pledge of allegiance was recited.

REVIEW PREVIOUS MONTHS MINUTES:

The minutes of the July 27, 2021 regular meeting were 
approved with no changes and without objection. 

TREASURER'S REPORT:

The Treasurer's Report for July 2021 will be filed for 
audit with no changes and without objection. 

PRESIDENT'S REPORT:  None.

CHIEF'S REPORT:

Chief Cline provided the Chief's report. 

5 fire incidents; none were structure fires.  

72 medical emergencies.  7 motor vehicle accidents.  
One water incident.  6 hazardous conditions incidents.  
Two service calls.  16 good intent calls.  4 false alarms.  

Total of 113 runs for July; 760 for the year so far; a 
little bit behind this time last year.

2 PR events.  Total of 8 public relations events.  
Conducted 3 inspections.  One plan review and one permit 
for July.  

Training in July a total of 544.75 hours; includes the 
two-week orientation class.  Training tower at South 
Platte rented for the next two days.  

Blood work is done to get ready for the physicals in 
September.  SCBA fit tests were completed.
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2005 Precision is in service.  The 2010 Pierce is out 
parts have been received, so it should be fixed soon.  
2017 Precision apparatus is back in service.  Newest 
tanker out of service waiting on time to get into the 
diesel shop.

July had a truck committee meeting, working on the 
specs for the new pumper.  

Attended Hot Summer Nights.  Turn out was low compared 
to previous years.  

Operations meeting was held.  

Chief Cline attended The Chamber of Commerce meeting.  

First online meeting held with ESO to set up our new 
software.  

Tax levy meeting will be held in September.

Chief Cline answered C. Waters' question about boat 
collision incident.

PUBLIC COMMENT: None.

UNFINISHED/OLD BUSINESS:  None.

NEW BUSINESS:  None.
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NEXT BOARD MEETING:  

The next regular meeting of the Board of Directors 
will be Tuesday, September 28, 2021 at 7:00 p.m.

ADJOURNED:  

D. Childress made a motion to adjourn the regular 
meeting.  Motion was seconded by C. Waters.  Roll call 
vote:  B. Laybourne, yes; C. Waters, yes; B. Painter, yes; 
K. Wilson, yes; D. Childress, yes.  Motion carried. 
Adjourned at 7:06 p.m.

Respectfully,

/s/ Liebe Stevenson
_______________________________
LIEBE STEVENSON, C.C.R #1340

The meeting minutes were written by Liebe Stevenson, under 
the authority of the Board of Directors. These minutes are 
not official until read, approved and signed by a member 
of the Board.

_________________________________ ____________
Charlie Waters, Secretary Date
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